
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

June 23, 2021    7:00 PM 
 

The meeting was called to order by Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Darrell Haman, Tom Krumwiede, Mike 
Morey and Larry Haman. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Darrell to approve the May 27

th
 minutes.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 
The public hearing was held for a variance application to place a machine shed 178’ from the center of Hwy 52 in the NE 
¼ NE ¼ of Section 21-151-75.  A motion was made by Darrell and seconded by Mike to recommend the commissioners 
approve the variance.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board reviewed the following applications: 
 
Kellen Olson – attached garage 
Darin Kostenko – grain bins 
Brittany Hoy – manufactured home 
Clay Rohrbeck – attached garage 
 
An application was received from Erica McFarland but it will be referred to Riga Township. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Larry to approve the Olson permit.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Mike to approve the Kostenko and Rohrbeck permits.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Darrell and seconded by Tom to approve the Hoy permit, pending receipt of the septic permit.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
At 7:45 PM, a motion was made by Larry and seconded by Mike to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor 


